uerlo RicoAdverlising Company

P. O. Box 869 CABLE ADDRESS:
TELEPHONE 269 MAYAGUEZ, PUERTO RICO WPRA

June 18, 1963

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
lcdc4d "C" Street
vikaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Carl:
Many thenks for your reception report which we are very pleased

Lo aChnuwliedge and confirm. We sure do appreciate getting these reports
alit are very sorry that your first report was not ackrnowledged.

Ko doubt your first report was either lost in the mail which
is uniikely or more probably wmisleid in our office. We don't have any

+SL cards on hand at the present time but anyway this letter will do
&5 Wedl. You may ve sure I alveys answer any of these reportds that
tney give me at the uffice for personally I really apprecizte getting

vtiiemnm .,

Sincerely yours,

LU , 7
Arthur 8. Glawson, C.F.
KP4 ARS



